
 
 

 

 

Protect the environment... Protect life... 

 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
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NOTICE 

  
CHANGE VENUE OF PUBLIC SCOPING 

 

Please be informed that the Venue for the Public Scoping for the proposed Aluminum 

Manufacturing Plant Project of Aluminum Pro Corporation to be located at Barangay Bignay, 

Valenzuela City has been changed as follows: 

 

Date & Time Old Venue New Venue 

29 January 2024 

(Monday) 

 

9:00 AM 

(Registration starts 

at 8:30 AM) 

Multipurpose Covered Court, 

Barangay Bignay, Valenzuela 

City 

Multi-Purpose Hall 2nd Floor HRO 

Building, Disiplina Village, 

Barangay Bignay, Valenzuela City 

 

All interested parties, organizations, and agencies are encouraged to provide inputs during the 

Public Scoping and public review periods and provide comments to admin@alumpro.com.ph 

and fj.onesystech@gmail.com copy furnished EMB Central Office through email at 

eia@emb.gov.ph and recordsco@emb.gov.ph. 

A copy of the Project Description Report for Scoping is downloadable at our website: 

www.eia.emb.gov.ph (kindly access the Notice of Online Public Scoping link found at the lower 

right portion of our website). 
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